From

The Director General,
Technical Education Department,
Bays No. 7-12, Sector-4, Panchkula (Haryana)

1. The Vice Chancellors of all Technical Universities in the State of
Haryana.

2. All the Director Principals of SIET’s in the State of Haryana.

3. All the Principals of Govt. Polytechnics in the State of Haryana.

4. All the Principals of Govt. Society Polytechnics in the State of
Haryana.

9. All the Principals of Govt. Aided Colleges in the State of Harvana.

6. All the Principals of Self-Financing Institutions/ Polytechnics in the
State of Haryana.

Memo No.: DTE /2021-Admn.-1/ an

Da Panchkula, the
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Subject: SOP regarding Closure of Technical Universities/ Polytechnics
and institutions under the ambit of Technical Education
Department
In continuation of this office order issued vide memo no. DTE spl

07/2021-Admn.-1 dated 16.04.2021 and directions issued by Haryana State

Disaster Management Authority vide their letter no. DMC-SPO-2020,/4584 dated

16.04.2021 on the subject cited above.

I have been directed to inform you that all the Technical Universities/

SIET's/ Polytechnics and other Institutions whether Government or Private

under the ambit of Technical Education Department will remain closed till 31t

May, 2021. However, during this period, the classes will be conducted through

online mode and will be closely monitored by respective Officer(s). Further, in

official exigencies, the Head of Institute may call staff member/ non teaching staff

‘who may be required in the institute for any urgent administrative work or
All protocols as mentioned in the COVID-19 SOP's issued by

‘Government/ Department from time to time shall be strictly adhered to.
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